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Vice Chancelfor Ronald 5. Cortez

*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with applicable DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For
those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear colleagues,

| am pleased that many of you were able to attend the DFA Women’s Symposium Virtual Event
Series which took place over the past month and a half. The common theme for the series was
Career Visioning; the different sessions featured information on what career visioning is, discovering
and owning your strengths, and supporting each other on that journey.

| am excited to announce that we are continuing our women leadership development by launching
the DFA Lean In Network which will provide opportunities for skills development, networking,
inspiration, and support to all women within DFA. Please view the flyer for monthly session details

and registration information.

In addition, by the end of today, you will have access to the DEA Lean In Network’s SharePoint site,
where you can access resources, interact with coworkers, and stay informed about future events.
You will also receive an email from Yammer confirming that you have been added to the chat group
on the SharePoint site.

Please email WithUForU@uci.edu with any questions.
Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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https://fa.uci.edu/lean-in/pdf/2020-dfa-lean-in-virutal-event-series.pdf
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/f651c75460524e259f1ad53878e098a6
https://ucirvine.sharepoint.com/sites/DFALeanInNetwork
mailto:WithUForU@uci.edu
http://www.fa.uci.edu/
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